
 

Subject: Important Notice: Keep Your Savings Account Active 

 

Dear Customer's  

 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to remind you about the 

importance of keeping your savings account active. 

 

To ensure the continued smooth operation of your account and to prevent it from 

being classified as inactive, we kindly request that you perform regular transactions 

or activities on your savings account. 

 

Here are some simple steps you can take to keep your account active: 

 

Make a deposit or withdrawal at least once every two year. 

 

By keeping your account active, you help us maintain the quality of service we strive 

to provide to all our valued customers. 

 

Should you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to contact 

our customer service team at ho@vsbbengaluru.com or visit our local branches. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 


